
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 

Abstract 

 
CREATION OF NEW POSTS-BAN IMPOSED ON-WITHDRAWAL OF- 

ORDERS ISSUED 

 

FINANCE (SECRET SECTION) DEPARTMENT 

 

G.O.(P) No. 641/97/Fin.                          Dated, Thiruvananthapuram, 14
th

 July 1997. 

 

Read:-     1.    G.O.(P) No. 828/96/Fin. dated 2-11-1996. 

2. Circular No. 70/96/Fin.  dated  11-12-1996. 

                  

ORDER   
      

    Orders have been issued in the G.O. cited, that “no new posts shall be created for the 

next one year”. In the circular cited, it was also specified that in respect of new posts, 

which cannot be avoided in public interest, each proposal will be placed in, cabinet after 

observing the usual rules and procedure. 

 

 

      Now Government have reviewed the matter and are pleased to order that the ban 

imposed in Para 1 (b) pf the said   Government Order that “no now posts shall be created 

for the next one year” is withdrawn. The usual procedures, including consultation with 

Finance Department etc. will continue. 

 

 

                                                                                 By Order of the Governor, 

                                                                             

                                                                                     S. VARADACHARY, 

                                                                                        Principal Secretary, 

                                                                                       Finance  Department. 

GPT.  4/2852/97/MC. 

 

 

 

 


